
 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH 
 

Sammamish Planning Commission 
Regular Meeting Rescheduled to Special Meeting/Date Change  

 
Notice is hereby given that the Sammamish Planning Commission Regular Meeting on 
Thursday, July 3, 2025, will be rescheduled to a Special Meeting on Thursday, July 24, 2025. 
The meeting will start at 6:30 p.m. at the City Hall/Council Chambers at 801 228th Ave SE, 
Sammamish, WA 98075. 
 
The city will provide both an in-person location for the public to attend and an option to attend 
the meeting virtually. Meetings are accessible to the public, and public comments can be 
submitted to the Planning Commission Coordinator. 
 
To View Live:    

• City Website: www.sammamish.us/tv21 
• YouTube: www.youtube.com/channel/UCouPqQz1MSudhAdgiriLC8A 
• Comcast Channel 21 (within Sammamish only) 

 
For more information, please contact Planning Commission Coordinator Olena Levashova at 
llevashova@sammamish.us or via telephone at (425) 295-0500.   
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